
From: Elizabeth Burdick
To: "legal@theday.com"
Cc: Alex Samalot
Subject: Notice of PH - Town of Ledyard PZC
Date: Monday, May 13, 2024 4:11:00 PM
Attachments: PZ#24-2RESUB NoticePH 053024.pdf

5/13/24  Good afternoon, Day Legals, Attached please find a Notice of Public Hearing on
May 30, 2024 for the Ledyard Planning & Zoning Commission for publication on 5/16/24
& 5/23/24.  Please contact me with any questions or comments.  Thank you.
 
Regards,
Liz Burdick
Director of Land Use & Planning
Town of Ledyard
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM
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LEGAL NOTICE 


LEDYARD PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION  


NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 


The Ledyard PZC will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, May 30, 2024 at 6pm at the Town 


Hall Annex, 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT for the following application: 


 


PZ#24-2RESUB - 96, 98 & 100 Stoddards Wharf Rd, Ledyard, CT - Applicant/Owner, 


Avery Brook Homes, LLC for an 18-Lot Resubdivision/Affordable Housing Development 


pursuant to CT General Statutes §8-30g.   


 


A copy of the application and all supporting documents is available at the Land Use Dept.at 


Town Hall, 741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy, Ledyard, CT.  


 


FOR PUBLICATION IN THE DAY ON Thursday, May 16, 2024 


and Thursday, May 23, 2024. 






